
[Commenter 5 Letterhead] 
 

 

 

COMMENTS ON DRAFT RENEWABLE ENERGY CREDIT AGREEMENT 

[Commenter  5] 

December 19, 2018 

[Commenter 5] respectfully submits these comments on the Draft Renewable Energy Credit 

Agreement (“Draft Agreement”).   

[Commenter 5]’s comments focus on what we see as critical issues with the Draft Agreement.  

Recommended redlines are attached, along with commentary that explains the changes.  Our 

recommendations are generally consistent with the highest-priority issues highlighted by [redacted], 

and we are also supportive of more detailed comments provided by the [redacted] in the spirit of 

clarifying elements of the contract, improving consistency with the Long Term Plan, and rationalizing 

requirments with standard industry practices.   

Thank you for the opportunity to provide this feedback.  We would be happy to answer any questions 

that the IPA or the Program Administrator may have – please do not hesitate to reach out.   
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